Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.139: Alan Novak

September 27, 2006 —_— s
TO: John Buccio CPUC E CERIWE
Dian Grueneich CPUC W SEp
Audra Strickland Assemblywoman 2 9 2006
Jody Norion Forest Service BY:

Buck McKeon Congressman

FROM: Alan Novak

Re: Antelope-Pardee 500kV Transmission Project

I would like to express my opposition to Alternative Route 5 of the above referenced
project. I am in the process of building a home in Agua Dulce and I can’t believe
someone would allow this type of line through our community. Route 4 would be better
based on my initial review. I am no expert but I know the fire department could not fight
a fire in our community with 200 foot towers. The impact to our community would be
horrific. Please help stop Route 5.

D.139-1

Sincezely,

lan W. Novak
15821 Ventura Blvd. # 500
Encino, CA 91436

818 469-7318

December 2006 Ap.8C-330 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.139: Alan Novak

D.139-1 Thank you for your opinion regarding Alternative 5. We recognize that Alternative 5 would
constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in the vicinity of the route, and would
create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion
in Section D.5). Your concerns will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the
Project at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-331 December 2006



